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Letters Of Recommendation

 

September 17, 2012

TO: Whom It May Concern

From: Mercury Development FZCO

Subject:

NINE  SIX  ONE   

rated facility.  

Other than  their professional  performance  on site,  NINE  SIX ONE  have  showed

other subcontractors in the same project.

Sincerely

Charbel Sakr

Project Electromechanical Project Manager


